
 

 

 

 

 

09th February, 2023 

Dear Sir / Madam, 

Sub: Intimation on the Outcome of the Board Meeting under Regulations 30 and 33 of the 

SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 

Further to our intimation dated February 1, 2023 and in terms of Regulation 30 & 33 of the SEBI 

(Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 (“SEBI Listing 

Regulations"), we wish to inform that the Board of Directors of the Company, at its meeting held 

today, i.e., February 09, 2023 considered and approved the following: 

1. Un-audited financial results for the quarter ended December 31, 2022. 

The unaudited financial results for the Quarter ended 31st December, 2022 was approved by the 

Board pursuant to Regulation 33 of the SEBI Listing Regulations. We enclose herewith the 

Unaudited Financial Results of the Company along with Limited Review Report for the quarter 

ended 31st December, 2022. 

2. Approval of postal ballot notice seeking consent of the equity shareholders for:  

 Appointment of Mr. Rajesh Kumar Bansal (DIN: 09634747) as Additional 

(Independent) Director of the Company for the term of 5 (Five) years commencing 

from 18th January, 2023 to 17th January, 2028 (both days inclusive).  

 Appointment of Ms. Gayathri Sundaram (DIN: 07342382) as Additional 

(Independent) Director of the Company for the term of 5 (Five) years commencing 

from 30th January, 2023 to 29th January, 2028 (both days inclusive). 
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The postal ballot notice will be filed with the Stock Exchange in due course.  

The Meeting commenced at 12:00 Noon and concluded at 02.55 P.M. 

 

Thanking you, 

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

For SEPC Limited 

 

 

 

T. Sriraman 

Company Secretary & Compliance officer 

 

Encl.:a.a. 
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